
Pet Waste Grievance Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Community Board Name] 

[Community Board Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear Members of the Community Board, 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the ongoing pet waste problem in our community, 

specifically in [specific location or park name]. Despite the presence of signs and waste disposal 

facilities, it seems that many pet owners are not cleaning up after their pets, leading to unsightly 

conditions and health hazards. 

This issue has not only detracted from the enjoyment of our public spaces but has also caused 

concerns for residents, particularly families with children and those with allergies or respiratory 

issues. 

I kindly urge the community board to consider increasing awareness efforts about responsible pet 

ownership and possibly implement additional measures to address this issue. Suggestions include 

additional signage, more frequent waste disposal station maintenance, or community clean-up 

events. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response and hope we can 

work together towards a cleaner and healthier community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


